
NCBC Kids Reopening Phase 1 
June 4, 2020 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
We are excited to let you know that we will be cautiously reopening NCBC Kids ministry from birth-Pre-K (child 
has not yet attended kindergarten), beginning Sunday June 21, at the 11:00 AM service only. We continue to 
welcome your older children to attend the main worship service with you. 
 
If you are a part of the population particularly vulnerable to COVID-19, or you are simply uncomfortable 
returning to church, by all means feel free to continue worshipping with us from home. We want you to know 
you are loved and we respect your choices regarding what is best for your family. 
 
If you are planning to bring your child back to our classrooms, we want you to be aware of our additional safety 
precautions. 
 
CHECK IN: 

1. Please check-in your child at the kiosks as usual. There will be hand sanitizer available for use before and 
after as desired. 

2. In an effort to reduce the amount of people in our children’s area, we ask that only one adult from each 
family accompany the child to the classroom. 

3. We will be taking each child’s temperature and going through a wellness checklist before he or she may 
enter the classroom.  This will be done at the pod desks as you enter the three different areas: the 
Nursery, the 2’s and Developing 3’s, and the Early Childhood area.  

 
PICK UP: 

1. Please pick up your child immediately following the service so we can clean and sanitize the room. 
2. Have your pick-up tag ready when you arrive at your child’s classroom. Be prepared to read off the code 

on the tag to the room volunteer who will verify it matches the tag on your child. 
 
ADDITIONAL SAFETY PROCEDURES: 

1. Every volunteer will be trained on increased precautions to limit exposure to sickness. 
2. Every volunteer will go through a health screening process including temperature check before entering 

the NCBC Kids area. 
3. When you arrive, please note the wellness checklist posted at the entrance to NCBC Kids. Do not plan to 

drop off a child who has any sign of sickness. We ask that you return home if your child is ill. 
4. Classrooms will be sanitized prior to each church service. 
5. Classroom toys will be sanitized prior to each church service. 
6. We will limit the number of children in each room and limit mixing between small groups. 
7. We will not provide snacks or drinks in the classroom. You may include a personal bottle, sippy cup or 

water bottle for your child, but it must be clearly labeled with your child’s name. 
 
I hope this answers any questions you may have, but if not, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Loretta Bushlack 
loretta.bushlack@ncbc.church 
319-361-6405 


